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Mr. Harold WeisburF 
Coq de Dor Farm 
riyattstown, T.Taryland 

Dear Pr. Weisburg, 

!s you probably know, the processes of the state are very slow, 
especially when the question of money is involved. This process 
has been diminished even more so by our failure to have you nut 
your social security nuirber an the fore taat I requested you 
to fill out. I am very sorry about this failure on our part. I 
have enclosed the forms and would very much appreciate your cor-
pletin? them where I have indicated. Two social security numbers 
are needed, and if you desire, you may fill out and sign the 
estate's loyalty oath on the reverse side or the white card. 
Again, I am very sorry about this inconvenience. 

I would, however, like to take this opportunity to reinterate our 
ap3reciation to you for your visit and talk at the University of 
Maryland. 

OP3:rnd 


